Children’s
Cancer North

October 2023

Dear Wallsend Jubilee Primary School,

I’d like to thank you for the fantastic support your school community gave this year at the
40th Anniversary event of the Children’s Cancer Run. Congratulations to everyone involved in
jointly smashing all previous fundraising and raising a whopping great £300,000 to make life
better for children with cancer in the North East and Cumbria! Please take a moment to
celebrate this momentous achievement with all the pupils, staff and families at your school
who helped to raise the funds and make the event a success.

Hold the date! We are very pleased to announce that the next Children’s Cancer Run will be
held on Sunday 19t May 2024. We hope you will add the date into your school diary and join
us for what will be another special event as we head into the 5" decade of this incredibly
important and much-loved event in our region. You can register your school now by
following the instructions on the enclosed flyer. We have an exciting new team function this
year which links runners to their school’s online fundraising page. We hope this will enhance
your experience.

Thank you once again for making a difference and making life better for children with cancer.

With best wishes,
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Abigail Hewison

Head of Charity

Children’s Cancer North

Wolfson Childhood Cancer Research Centre,
Floor 6,

Herschel Building,

Newcastle upon Tyne,

NE17RU

childrenscancernorth.org.uk
E: contactus@childrenscancernorth.org.uk

Ma king life better for T: 0191208 2243
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CONGRATULATIONSTO
Wallsend Jubilee Primary

Thank you for raising
the grand total of

by running the
i ( Children’s Cancer Run 2023

Chris Peacock

’ Chair of Charity
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